EXTENSION OF EOI SUBMISSION DATE

Dt. 05-07-2018

This notification is in continuation of the EOI (no. NIT 38990 on www.bhel.com and NIT-3276 on
www.bhélhwr.co.in Dt. 02-06-2018) published on 02-06-2018 in newspapers as well as on BHEL’s websites in
order to provide quality education in two vacant schools, matching the same with that of modern, professionally
run education institutions in the country, for which the last date of submission is 06-07-2018. It has been decided
to extend the closing date for submission of EOI by another one week. The closing date of submission of EOI will
now be 13-07-2018 at 01:45 PM. Accordingly EOI documents can be obtained up to 04:00PM till 12-07-2018
from the office of AGM (HR-PRX) and also can be downloaded from following web portals:

www.bhel.com ; www.bhelhwr.co.in

Date of Opening the bids will be 13-07-2018 (at 02:00PM).Other terms and conditions of above NIT will remain
same.
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